
November 12, 2021

Phi Kappa Psi Fraternity
Sent electronically to

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL

Regarding Case Number: 2021078701

Dear Phi Kappa Psi Fraternity ( ):

On Thursday, October 29, 2021, you accepted responsibility for violating the following
University Conduct Rule(s) and Regulation(s):

Violation of Other University Policies (Unregistered Event)

As such, you have been issued the following sanctions:

You have been issued a disciplinary warning. This warning is a written notice given to draw
your attention to the fact that your behavior was not appropriate with University policy. Please
understand that should a breach of University policy occur again or you are found responsible
for any future offenses, you may expect to receive more severe disciplinary action.

You will be held accountable for completing all of the sanctions as described. Failure to comply
with sanctions may result in additional charges from the Office of Conflict Resolution and
Student Conduct.

If the content of this letter differs from your recollection, you must contact me via email as soon
as possible. 

I hope that this has been an educational experience for you and you experienced an equitable



process in alignment with our community values identified in the Creed. If you have questions,
please feel free to contact me at temurry@olemiss.edu.

Sincerely,

 
Tracy Murry
Director of Conflict Resolution & Student Conduct

CC: Brandon Ball, Regional Officer
        David McCullough, Chapter Advisor
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